
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Pastoral Coffee Morning 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                                                               26th April 2024 

 

I hope this message finds you well. 

 

We are excited to announce that the Pastoral Team will be hosting a coffee morning on Friday, 17th May, 2024. 

Please note that this date has been rescheduled from the original date of the 16th. We extend a warm invitation to all of 

you to join us for this event. 

 

During the coffee morning, we will provide insights into our team and the various support services we offer, ranging 

from mentoring for your children to assistance for your entire family. Whether you have questions about family life or 

need guidance on specific matters, we are here to help. If we don't have the answers you seek, we can direct you to 

relevant organisations. 

 

Additionally, we are available to assist with any attendance or punctuality concerns you may have. Our aim is to offer 

comprehensive advice and support tailored to your needs. 

 

Of course, the coffee morning is also an excellent opportunity for a casual catch-up and conversation. 

 

We eagerly anticipate welcoming you all on this day for what promises to be an enriching and enjoyable gathering. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Ms. Evans and the Pastoral Team 


